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To the Queensland Government, 

I strongly support the
proposed new laws to ban outdated polluting farm
 practices that are harming the
Reef. The Reef is critical to the health of the planet,
 and it requires clean
water to recover and protect it for future generations. Please
 do anything possible to cut pollution that harms the Reef.  

Sincerely, 

Mary-Ann Reid 
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